
MEMO# 3171

October 11, 1991

PRIVATE RECEPTION FOR SECRETARY OF
LABOR LYNN MARTIN
October 11, 1991 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 29-91 RE: PRIVATE RECEPTION FOR
SECRETARY OF LABOR LYNN MARTIN
__________________________________________________________ We are pleased to inform you of a
special private reception for Secretary of Labor Lynn Martin during the Institute's 1991
Pension Conference. The reception will be held on Wednesday, November 6 from 5:15 to
6:00 p.m. in the Renwick/Bulfinch Rooms at the Grand Hyatt Hotel. Attendance at the
reception is limited to Pension Committee members, Conference moderators, and Institute
member Conference panelists. Please call Theresa Brice at the Institute at (202) 955- 3525
by Friday, October 25 if you plan to attend. Kathy D. Ireland Associate Counsel - Pension
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